Johnson, Sabrina O

From: Rodriguez, Whitney <WRodriguez@scsengineers.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 2, 2022 9:10 AM
To: Tafuni, Steven
Cc: SWD_Waste
Subject: Lena Road Landfill (WACS ID 44795) - Notification of Sampling Activities
EXTERNAL MESSAGE
This email originated outside of DEP. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this
email.

Good morning Steven,

There were some parameters that were collected but not analyzed by the lab for select wells at the Lena Road Landfill
(WACS ID 44795), during the fall semiannual sampling event. As a result, these wells will be sampled this Friday, 3/4 for
the missing parameters. | apologize for the short notice as this error was caught recently, and the lab would like to
rectify by sampling this Friday.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Thank you,

Whitney Rodriguez, P.E.

Project Manager

SCS Engineers

3922 Coconut Palm Drive, Suite 102
Tampa, FL 33619

813-758-4706 (C)
wrodriguez@scsengineers.com

Driven by Client Success
Www.scsengineers.com

Note: | am working remotely; please call my cell phone or email me.



